
Subject: COVID-19 update


 


Dear Golden Empire Council Leaders,


Last week the California Regional Stay at Home Order for the Greater Sacramento Region was 
lifted. This announcement moves our counties back into the Purple tier effective immediately. 
The Council contacted the Sacramento County Public Health Department for additional 
information and guidance on how or if this change would affect in person Scouting.


Sacramento County confirmed that our units can resume meeting in small groups, utilizing the 
County day camp guidelines while in the purple tier. The County guidelines are below, please 
note these do not allow for any overnight camping and must be followed. Guidelines may differ 
by county, please contact your local county directly.


 It is vital that units who chose to resume in person meetings follow both the county guidelines 
and the Restart Scouting Check list.


 


Industry Specific Day camp Covid Guidance


https://emd.saccounty.net/EMD-COVID-19-Information/Documents/
COVID-19%20Guidance%20for%20Day%20Camps.pdf


National statement on Covid-19


https://www.scouting.org/coronavirus/


Restart Scouting Check list:


https://filestore.scouting.org/filestore/HealthSafety/pdf/680-693.pdf


 


Justin Hernandez | Field Director
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